
2017 Rebuilding for Learning Summit VII scheduled for August 31
 http://www.lacrossepartnersinlearning.com/  

The 2017 summit was designed to advance the work of the Family and Youth
Subcommittee (Rebuilding for Learning Steering Committee) which is a subcommittee
of the La Crosse Community Collaboration. The collaboration is a partnership between
three local governmental entities: (1) The School District of La Crosse, (2) the City of La
Crosse and (3) La Crosse County. To advance the mission of strengthening
collaboration and improving communication within the family and youth services area,
the Family and Youth Subcommittee adopted the conceptual framework outlined in
Adelman and Taylor's book Rebuilding for Learning. Using the framework, the Steering
Committee focuses on ensuring all children have the opportunity to succeed by
addressing barriers students face that prevent them from coming into the classroom
"ready to learn."
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